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Week 14 
 

On Tuesday, we enjoyed a wonderful performance from two bands during the Rocksteady Concert - well 
done to everyone who took part. Later in the afternoon, Mrs Armitage took a group over to sing three 
Christmas songs to the Over 60s before they shared their Christmas Lunch. The feedback from the Over 
60s was lovely; they thoroughly enjoyed the enthusiastic singing and apparently continued chatting 
about it throughout their Christmas Lunch.  
 
Class 1 and Class 2 performed their Nativity at the Church on Wednesday. The children spoke clearly, 
sang beautifully and looked wonderful in their Nativity costumes. Following the service, we also said 
goodbye and thank you to Rev Angela. The children presented her with a gift on behalf of Foxton school 
and wished her well in her retirement.  

 
On Thursday, the Christmas Fayre was incredibly successful, many thanks to 
everyone who helped with and supported the Fayre; to Miss Wallis who 
donated the 2 Elves and a special thanks to Mrs Armitage for her superb 
organisation. The children all looked to have a great time and we were all 
sold out within 45 minutes!  
 
The Giant Elf was correctly named  - ‘Robin’ - this was by Dillon; Mini Elf was 
correctly named - ‘Alvin’ - by Elliot S and Theo P’s guess was the closet to 
126 (he guessed 127) sweets in the jar - well done to everyone! The Raffle 
was drawn in assembly and the winner was -Mrs Zefin- CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
 

Reports 
Today, you will be receiving a short report about how your child is getting on at school. It looks at the 
progress they have made this term and the effort they are putting into their work. I hope this is a useful 
snap shot of your child in the Autumn term.  
 

Next week 
On Monday we are looking forward to our Diwali Dance Workshop and on Tuesday we have our  
Christmas Lunch. Please remember children are welcome to wear their Christmas Jumpers for a small 
donation which will be added to what was raised at our Christmas Fayre. 
 
On Wednesday we will finish the Autumn term with a Christmas Carol Service at Church at 2:30pm. Class 
3 and 4 will share a song/poem and all the children have been learning a new song to share with you. 
Parents, family and friends are invited to join in with all the other songs so we can start our Christmas 
Holidays with lots of Festive Spirit! 
 

Janet Muir 
 
 

DATES: 
 
 
 

19/12/23 
Christmas Lunch and  

Christmas Jumper Day for a 
donation of £1.00 

 
20/12/23 

Christmas Carols in Church 
2.30pm 

 
Thursday 4th January 

Back to school! 
 

Packed Lunches 
PLEASE remember not to 

include sweets in children’s 
packed lunches - we are a 

Healthy Eating School 

 
Standing Tall Project 

We have COMPLETED 
Foxy G! 

I am sure you agree - Foxy G 
looks FANTASTIC! 

 
Standing Tall Project 

https://www.break-
charity.org/cambridge-

standing-tall/ 

 

                                                                          Happy Birthday 

This week: Dillon and Sammy in Class 3 will be 9 years old, Isaac in Class 2 will be 7 
and Riad in Class 1 will be 5 years old.  
Any January birthdays we will celebrate the first week back! 
                                                          Happy Birthday from all at Foxton School! 

Chat time: 
Did you enjoy making your crafts for the Christmas Fayre? 
Tell everyone about the wonderful Nativity you took part in or watched. 
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